American Mathematical Society

180 HOPE STREET, PROVIDENCE 6, R. L

R. P. BOAS, JR. LUNT BUILDING
Proceedings Editorial Committee NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY
Mathematical Reviews Editorial Committee EVANSTON, ILLINOIS
11 October 1959

Dear FProfessor Sunyer 1 Balaguer:

The referee of your paper recommends it for publication,
with the suggestion that you should explain that you are
using Mandelbrojt's notations. I have 'added a note to
this effect, mrhmed made a few styllstic changes, and short-
ened the title. If you approve of my changes, please return
the manugcript to me; it 1s not necessary to re-type 1it.

I also enclose a correction by Rahman, to whom I
communicated your comments. I should be grateful 1f you
would look it over and see if the correction is correct.

In addition, I recently received a paper by Srivastava
in the same field. I should appreciate it if you wou'ld
be willing to act as referee of this paper; perhaps you
will be glad to see the results before publication (if they
are worth publishing).

Sincerely yours,

SR
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